
 

NEMMDR - Melton Mowbray Distributor Road   UPDATE April 2025 

National OPEN DOOR 2025 Construction Industry event…. 

We were delighted to open our doors and welcome a group of students from Birch Wood school. The day was 
packed with exciting hands-on activities which provided an insight into the varied world of work within the 
construction industry. 

The student’s visit was made extra special with 
activities provided by the project design team AECOM, 
P. Flannery Plant Hire Ltd. and Hilltop Aerial Surveys. 
 

Tom Smith Head of School - Birch Wood Vale:   

 I wanted to say a massive thanks to Galliford Try and the MMDR project team for the amazing work experience day our Year 11 students experienced. It was 
great for the students to see all the different technology that is used in the construction and to experience it first-hand. They had the opportunity to see 
drones in action and see how these are used in the construction industry. The students also had the opportunity to go on a plant simulator driving a truck 
and a digger. The “Build a bridge” activity gave our students a chance to work as a team and you could see their skills develop as the session went on. This 
was a great introduction to the world of work and the opportunities that are available. Our students had an amazing day and would like to say a massive 
thank you. 
 

 

 
 

For any enquiries, please email: gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk or call 07918 640481 



 

Progress and upcoming works 
Summary of work progressed or completed in 
March 2025. 

 .  

• Earthworks 

and drainage 

across 

scheme 

progressing.  

 
 

• River Eye 

diversion works 

progressing.  

 
 

 

• Bridge deck 

works across 

scheme 

progressing. 

   
 
 

 
Summary of planned and ongoing work for April 2025  

• Melton Spinney Road roundabout and road construction ongoing. 

• Road layout, footways and bridge installation works across scheme ongoing. 

• Earthworks and drainage across scheme ongoing. 

• A607 Roundabout construction works will commence. 

   Updated scheme photographs and drone footage is available for you to view on this link   MMDR on Kuula 
 

                                  A607 Advanced Road Closure Notification    

         6:00am on Wednesday 23rd April until 11:59 pm on Sunday 22nd June 2025. 

Please be aware a section of the A607 between Thorpe Arnold and Melton Golf Club requires 
a full closure to undertake the new roundabout installation. A notification letter has been distributed 
locally to businesses and residential properties with details of the closure requirements. For further 
information, please visit the project website at: www.leicestershire.gov.uk/nemmdr                      

                  The official diversion for traffic to and from Melton Mowbray is via the A606 to the A1. 

                   Please follow clearly signposted diversion route. Thank you for your cooperation.                                                         

       

                                                          Temporary two-way traffic lights safety alert. 

The delivery of the project requires temporary two-way traffic lights across the scheme. For your   
own safety and that of our workforce please adhere to traffic light systems when operational.  

If you know somebody who would be interested in subscribing to our newsletter, please email: gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk 

Alternatively, you can visit the County Council’s project website for further details, view traffic management plans and the overall scheme design. 
www.leicestershire.gov.uk/nemmdr 

For any enquiries, please email: gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk or call 07918 640481 
 

https://kuula.co/profile/HillTopMMDR
http://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/nemmdr
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